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MODERNIZATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE ACT APPROVED BY CITY
COUNCILS OF VICTORIA AND NEW WESTMINSTER

City Councils for both Victoria and New Westminster have unanimously endorsed recommendations made

by the Road Safety Reform Group to modernize the Motor Vehicle Act. David Hay Q.C., is chair of the group

which authored the report containing the recommendations. Its purpose is to improve road safety and

reduce harm by revising and clarifying the laws regulating traffic, with specific emphasis on the protection of

vulnerable road users including cyclists and pedestrians. The group’s full paper can be found here.

https://www.rbs.ca/members/hay/
https://bikehub.ca/sites/default/files/modernizing_the_bc_motor_vehicle_act_nov_2017.pdf
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